
 

 

 

BBC Filming 

18th September 2023 

 

Dear parent/ carer 
 
 
The BBC are coming to film Burnley FC working with some of our students on Wednesday 21st September. 
Your son/ daughter is likely to be in one of the activities and there is a consent form attached for you to 
complete if you are ok with your child being filmed and potentially on Match of the Day. 
 
Please can you return the consent form by tomorrow or if you do not want your child to be filmed, please 
let us know and we will select someone else. 

Yours sincerely 

J Thompson  

Teacher 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

BBC Filming (Return to J Thompson) 

Student name Enter name here 

☐ I give permission for my child to take part in the BBC Filming 

☐ 
I confirm the medical information school holds remains current and there have 
been no changes since September 2023 

Signed  Date  
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